

Executive Committee

Procurement Policies – Sustainable, Environmental and Ethical Procurement

Recommendation of the Committee

That Policy C556 Sustainable Purchasing, as outlined in Attachment 1 of the December 31, 2009, Corporate Services Department report 2009COP031, be approved.

History

At the January 27, 2010, Executive Committee meeting, the December 31, 2009, Corporate Services Department report 2009COP031 was considered. The Committee heard from M. McCormack, Make Poverty History, and V. Amalraj and the following motion was passed:

That Administration provide an annual update, on the implementation of the policy to Executive Committee, subject to approval of Policy C556 by Council.

Attachment

December 31, 2009, Corporate Services Department report 2009COP031